
 

 

 Update from the LMC 

 

 Your  Local Medical Committee - 

 

- Please remember the LMC 's role is to support and represent YOU.  LMCs are the only 

statutory body that represents registrars, salaried GPs and partners.  West Pennine LMC 

represents ALL GPs in the Oldham and Tameside & Glossop areas.  If we can help you in any 

way,  please do get in touch: westpenninelmc@btconnect.com   

 

 

 Survey 

 - Thank you to those of you have completed the survey.  Everyone's opinion is greatly 

 valued  as we strive to improve the services the LMC can offer.  If you haven't already 

 completed the  survey, you still can!  Please click on the following link: 

 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/758YYN5 

 (If this link doesn't automatically open, please copy and paste it into the address bar at the 

 top of your web server.) 

 

 DEVO GM 

 

-  We continue to strive to  be at the forefront of the planning process as DEVO GM is rolled 

out.  Dr Amir Hannan, West Pennine LMC Vice-Chair will be representing the LMC on the 

newly formed DEVO GM subcommittee.  Dr Alan Dow, West Pennine LMC Tameside & 

Glossop representative will be the clinical commissioning representative. 

 

 Website 

 - We have recently added a 'Guidance section' to our website which we hope you will find 

 useful.  We will regularly update this section with guidelines which may be useful to you.  

 There are also new resources on the 'Useful Documents' section: 

 http://www.westpenninelmc.org.uk/ 

  

If you have any queries about the above or any other issues relating to primary care, please do not 

hesitate to contact us via e-mail or at the LMC office. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/758YYN5

